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VERITATEM FACIENTES IN CARITATE 

 

MASS TIMES 
Sunday: 8 a.m. & 10:15 a.m. 

  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday: 7:45 am 
except First Friday: 6 p.m.  

Tuesday: 6 p.m. 
Saturday: 8 a.m. 

Confessions: 30 minutes before all Masses 
Devotions: Tuesdays after Mass - Perpetual Help Novena 

Fridays 6 p.m.. (except 1st Fridays)-Holy Hour   



Notice from the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph 

   The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating sexual abuse in the Church.  If you are a 
victim of sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse:    
1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1-800-392-3738 (if the victim is currently under the age of 18); and 
2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911; and 
3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or 
vulnerable adult to the Diocesan Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at 816-812-2500 or crayon@ombudsmankcsj.org, if the 
abuse involves a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 
The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing resources to victims of sexual abuse and 
their families.  Please contact Whitney True-Francis, Victim Assistance Coordinator, at 816.392.0011 or 
true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more information. 

3-ON-3 TOURNAMENT 
Join Canon Stein and your fellow parishion-
ers for some friendly competition on the 
hardwood!  TODAY at 1:00PM 
St. Gabriel Catholic School Gymnasium 
4737 N Cleveland Ave 
Kansas City, MO 64117 
This is a parish event, spectators welcome 

A WORD FROM THE INSTITUTE’S U.S. PROVINCIAL 

Last month we announced the incredible news of the acquisition of a large historic property in 
the southeastern Wisconsin town of Burlington which will serve the spiritual needs of all our 
members and especially of you, the faithful. Thorough inspections have revealed that the 
landmark building and property are in overall very good shape, but need considerable clean-up, 
basic repair, and updated improvements in order to realize our vision as a national retreat 
center for the Institute. During these summer months, I am asking Canon Todd to be onsite in 
Burlington to direct the workers engaged in this revitalization process, given Canon Todd’s 
talents and hands-on experience in such work projects. Very grateful to Canon Todd for his 
generous help in Wisconsin this summer during the weeks leading up to the Institute’s General 
Chapter meeting at the end of August, I also express sincere gratitude to Canon Michael Stein, 
who will continue to serve your spiritual needs at Old St. Patrick's. Please feel free to contact 
Canon Stein at the Priory for any sacramental or spiritual need. 
I am also glad that one of our Institute’s seminarians, Abbé Alex Hoopes, will be spending the 
next several weeks with Canon Stein in Kansas City for his summer apostolate. Abbé Hoopes 
has just received the third of the four Minor Orders, the Order of Exorcist, upon completion 
of his third year of study at the Institute’s international seminary in Florence, Italy, where he 
will begin studies in theology this coming September. May God bless you all for your 
continued prayers and support! Mindful of you at the holy altar, I remain, 
Faithfully yours in Christ the King, Canon Matthew Talarico 

SANCTIFY THE SUMMER 

Dear Faithful, 

Summer is indeed here and I cannot 
encourage you all enough to sanctify it!  

Please consider adding a daily Mass (or two, 
or a few) to your weekly routine. 



 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

TODAY, July 16th 
OSPO 3 on 3 Basketball 
Tournament @St. Gabriel’s 
Gymnasium, 1pm start 
 
Sunday, July 23rd 
10:15am Solemn High Mass with 
Canon Bryan Silvey 
 

Save-the-Date! 
Saturday, August 12th 
Bonus “Picnic and Play Ball” 
 

Where? Macken Park (8min away) 
When? 12:30pm-4:30pm 
What’s Privately Reserved? The 
Pavilion, a Full Ballfield, and a Tee 
Ball Field 
What do I bring? Picnic Food & 
Drinks (potluck style) and sports 
equipment/outdoor games 

 

MASSES THIS WEEK 
 

WEEK OF JULY 16 – JULY 23 
 

Sunday, July 16 
 

 7TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
 

8:00 a.m. - Members & Benefactors of OSP  
10:15 a.m. - Bielinski Family 

 

Monday, July 17 
 

St. Alexis 
 

 7:45 a.m. - Fr. Christopher Barack 
 

Tuesday, July 18 
 

St. Camillus de Lellis  
 

6:00 p.m. - Hannah Gatdula 
 

Wednesday, July 19 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 

7:45 a.m. - Helen Nixon, R.I.P. 
 

Thursday, July 20 
 

St. Jerome Emilian 

 

7:45 a.m. - Natalie & Theresa Occhipinti, R.I.P. 
   

Friday, July 21 
 

St. Lawrence Brindisi  

  

7:45 a.m. - Our Lady, Mediatrix of all graces for 
whomever She wants 

 

Saturday, July 22 
 

St. Mary Magdalene  

 

8:00 a.m. - Thanksgiving for the recovery of 
Constancio Paranal, Jr. 

 

Sunday, July 23 
 

 8TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 
 

8:00 a.m. - Members & Benefactors of OSP  
10:15 a.m. - Mrs. Connie Smith, R.I.P. 

 

ORATORY INCOME: 
 

JULY 9 
 

$4,389.38 
 

BUILDING FUND $985.00 
 

UTILITIES $215.00 
 

Our mailing address has changed. Please  
notify your financial institution if mailing 
donations via autopay. Thank You! 
 

2123 Erie St., North Kansas City, MO 64116 



 

CONTACTS 

OLD ST. PATRICK ORATORY Office 
2123 Erie Street 
North Kansas City, MO 64116 
816-931-5612       
oldstpatrick@institute-christ-king.org  

 

Canon Todd and/or Canon Stein 
Priory Address: 
Priory of the Immaculate Conception 
2301 Erie Street 
North Kansas City, MO 64116 

 

WANT TO REGISTER? Fill out form on bulletin table   

 

Special Prayer Requests 
 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of: Kevin Meyers, Fr. Frank Kriski, Canon Henrique Fragelli, Rick 
Dohanian, Wendall Clark, Alvin R. Bonnette, Chris Bolay, Shirley Marnett, Ken Latimer, Emmett Latimer, 
Wanda Latimer, John Latimer, John P. Connelly, Fr. Donald Sturm, Elizabeth J. Valencia, Lolly Mueth, 
Christopher Pickett, Elaine Vaca, William Danz, Patrick Rhea, John J. McManus, Dolores P. Moyer, Betty 
Lucas, Miguel Vaca, Fr. Evan Harkins, Anthony Mogilnicki, Sid Tracy, Eugene Murray, Richard Delgado, 
The Fitzgibbons Family, Sister Wilhelmina Lancaster, Richard Kirkland, James Villotti, Chief Charles Fisher, 
Chandra Gamlath, Connor McCullough, The Richardson Family, Patricia Larkin, Fr. Stanley Piwowar, 
Debbie Ducommum, Walter & Linda Carter, John Lehman, Fr. Andrew Apostoli, Badri Taheri, Lucy 
Martinez, Alice Umphress, Maria Lupe Delgado, Joseph Schutzman, Peter Scozzare, John Nevshemal, Lillian 
Farrell, Christina Groccia-Brady, Hal Petznick, Max Minnic, Alice S. Valencia, Mark Cahill, Jewell G. Shikles, 

Elaine Jones, Jean Elizabeth Lehman, Lisa Michelle Dorsel, Patricia Connelly, Carol Umphress, Michael 
Kellerman, Kay Marie Geiger, Gloria, Gregory Valadez, John Joseph Neet, John Clayton, Dewey Madrid, 
Leo Valencia, James Eugene McManus, Paul Peterson, Pat Petsch, Joyce Umphress, Don Deister, Daniel 
Ziglinski, Michael John Valencia, Donald Franz, Andrew Franz, Norma Nixon. 
 

Please pray for the health of: Linda Delgado Lange, Mary Clare Crowe, Stephen Shikles, Lisa Ransom, 
Jennifer Connelly, Karen Snedden, Bob Umphress, Andrew Snedden, Benjamin Gibson, Jill Newman, Gwen 
Gooch, Betty Burns, Kim Barks, Elvin Henley, Linda Farris Razook, Laurie Ritchie, Josephine Proietto, 
Cherie A. Roatch, Sheryl Latham, John K. Lehman, Shannon Steins, Gene DeLalla, Aaron Miller, The Pappe 
Family, Lucie Mertz, Christopher Farrell, Tina Jinkens, The Fitzgibbons Family, Lorelei Friedl, Lisa 

Blankenship, Walt Marnett, Bob Hughes, Kathy Branson, Nuala Watkins, Giovanna Wilson.   
 

Please let us know if any names can be removed, so that room can be made for new additions. 

OFFERTORY & MASS REQUESTS 

You can support the Oratory by making a 
contribution online by clicking  
the “Donate” tab at this site: 

www.institute-christ-king.org/
kansascity-home 

Thank you for your support! 
 

If you would like to have a Mass offered, please use the 
Mass intention envelopes available on the table at the 

back of church. Checks for Mass offerings can be made 
out to: “Institute of Christ the King.” 


